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Ainslee's
Journalist Seyward Darby's "masterfully reported and incisive" (Nell Irvin Painter) exposé pulls back
the curtain on modern racial and political extremism in America telling the "eye-opening and
unforgettable" (Ibram X. Kendi) account of three women immersed in the white nationalist movement. After
the election of Donald J. Trump, journalist Seyward Darby went looking for the women of the so-called
"alt-right" -- really just white nationalism with a new label. The mainstream media depicted the altright as a bastion of angry white men, but was it? As women headlined resistance to the Trump
administration's bigotry and sexism, most notably at the Women's Marches, Darby wanted to know why
others were joining a movement espousing racism and anti-feminism. Who were these women, and what did
their activism reveal about America's past, present, and future? Darby researched dozens of women across
the country before settling on three -- Corinna Olsen, Ayla Stewart, and Lana Lokteff. Each was born in
1979, and became a white nationalist in the post-9/11 era. Their respective stories of radicalization
upend much of what we assume about women, politics, and political extremism. Corinna, a professional
embalmer who was once a body builder, found community in white nationalism before it was the alt-right,
while she was grieving the death of her brother and the end of hermarriage. For Corinna, hate was more
than just personal animus -- it could also bring people together. Eventually, she decided to leave the
movement and served as an informant for the FBI. Ayla, a devoutly Christian mother of six, underwent a
personal transformation from self-professed feminist to far-right online personality. Her identification
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with the burgeoning "tradwife" movement reveals how white nationalism traffics in society's preferred,
retrograde ways of seeing women. Lana, who runs a right-wing media company with her husband, enjoys
greater fame and notoriety than many of her sisters in hate. Her work disseminating and monetizing farright dogma is a testament to the power of disinformation. With acute psychological insight and eyeopening reporting, Darby steps inside the contemporary hate movement and draws connections to precursors
like the Ku Klux Klan. Far more than mere helpmeets, women like Corinna, Ayla, and Lana have been
sustaining features of white nationalism. Sisters in Hate shows how the work women do to normalize and
propagate racist extremism has consequences well beyond the hate movement.

Overcoming Overeating
“Will empower all women to stop believing that our bodies are the problems, dieting the
solution.”—Harriet Lerner, Ph.D., author of The Dance of Anger In this revolutionary new book,
bestselling authors Carol Munter and Jane Hirschmann explore the myriad reasons why women cling to diets
despite overwhelming evidence that diets don’t work. In fact, diets turn us into compulsive eaters
obsessed with food and weight. Munter and Hirschmann call this syndrome “Bad Body Fever” and demonstrate
how “bad body thoughts” are clues to our emotional lives. They explore the difficulties women encounter
replacing dieting with demand feeding. And finally, they teach us how to think about our problems rather
than eat about them—so that food can resume its proper place in our lives. “Many women will find in
these pages exactly what they need: determined, optimistic, and resourceful coaches, pausing at the
right moments to acknowledge the difficulty of change, then passionately urging them to press on.”—Susan
C. Wooley, Ph.D., Professor of Psychology, Codirector, Eating Disorder Center University of Cincinnati
Medical Center

The Opposite of Hate
Traces the evolution of anti-fat ideology and of the businesses that profit from it, including the
beauty, fitness, fashion, diet, food, and health-care industries

Coming Home to Your Body
Let’s be honest: most people are unhappy with at least some aspect of their physical appearance. Just
think of all the money we spend each year trying to improve our looks! But if worrying about your
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appearance is getting in the way of living, maybe it’s time to start thinking about body image in a
completely new way. Based in proven-effective acceptance and commitment therapy (ACT), Living with Your
Body and Other Things You Hate offers a unique approach to addressing your struggle with body image. In
this book, you will not be told that your self-perceptions are wrong, that your thoughts are irrational,
or that your feelings are misguided. Instead, you will learn to live with the reality that these often
painful thoughts and beliefs about yourself will arise from time to time, and that what is really
important is accepting these distressing thoughts without allowing them to dominate your life. You know
what it’s like to constantly be checking the mirror, to avoid certain social situations where your body
may be exposed, or to gaze longingly at a fashion model in a magazine and think, “Why can’t I be her?”
But what you may not know is that people who struggle with negative body image are at an increased risk
for depression, anxiety, eating disorders, and low self-esteem. Body image problems can even lead to
major financial issues. By focusing on your appearance and little else, you are hurting yourself in more
ways than one. If you are ready to find a purpose in life that is more important than the pain you feel
about your appearance, this book provides a truthful, powerful resource.

Men Who Hate Women
Ya en La obsesin de comer, un libro que se ha convertido en un clsico en muy pocos aos, Jane Hirschmann
y Carol Munter desvelaron la absoluta ineficacia de los regmenes, odiosos inventos que acaban
convirtindonos, paradjicamente, en devoradoras compulsivas obsesionadas por la comida y el peso. Pues
bien, en esta su nueva obra van un poco ms all y nos plantean una inquietante pregunta: qu crees que
sucedera si las mujeres dejramos de odiar nuestro cuerpo? Las respuestas, para ellas, estn muy claras:
Superaramos nuestro temor a no seguir ningn rgimen. Aprenderamos a comer lo que nuestros cuerpos
necesitan de verdad. Dejaramos de intentar aproximarnos al inalcanzable ideal de belleza social. Nos
aceptaramos sin condiciones y nos gustara lo que vemos cuando nos miramos al espejo. La conclusin es que
la comida debe ocupar en nuestra existencia el lugar que realmente le corresponde, lo cual nos ensear a
pensar en nuestros problemas en lugar de comer para superarlos.

Feminist Collections
“Self-loathing is a dark land studded with booby traps. Fumbling through its dark underbrush, we cannot
see what our trouble actually is: that we are mistaken about ourselves. That we were told lies long ago
that we, in love and loyalty and fear, believed. Will we believe ourselves to death?” —from Unworthy As
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someone who has struggled with low self-esteem her entire life, Anneli Rufus knows only too well how the
world looks through the eyes of those who are not comfortable in their own skin. In Unworthy, Rufus
boldly explores how a lack of faith in ourselves can turn us into our own worst enemies. Drawing on
extensive research, enlightening interviews, and her own poignant experiences, Rufus considers the
question: What personal, societal, biological, and historical factors coalesced to spark this secret
epidemic, and what can be done to put a stop to it? She reveals the underlying sources of low selfesteem and leads us through strategies for positive change.

Big Beautiful Woman
Leave the past where it belongs: in the past. Put your kids first and start enjoying your life.

Enrique's Journey
From New Yorker and Onion writer and comedian Blythe Roberson, How to Date Men When You Hate Men is a
comedy philosophy book aimed at interrogating what it means to date men within the trappings of modern
society. Blythe Roberson’s sharp observational humor is met by her open-hearted willingness to revel in
the ugliest warts and shimmering highs of choosing to live our lives amongst other humans. She collects
her crushes like ill cared-for pets, skewers her own suspect decisions, and assures readers that any
date you can mess up, she can top tenfold. And really, was that date even a date in the first place?
With sections like Real Interviews With Men About Whether Or Not It Was A Date; Good Flirts That Work;
Bad Flirts That Do Not Work; and Definitive Proof That Tom Hanks Is The Villain Of You’ve Got Mail, How
to Date Men When You Hate Men is a one stop shop for dating advice when you love men but don't like
them. "With biting wit, Roberson explores the dynamics of heterosexual dating in the age of #MeToo" —
The New York Times

"You're in the Wrong Bathroom!"
From the author of the internationally bestselling Kosher Sex. A wake-up call about the growing trend of
misogyny in our culture-as evidenced by the flood of reality TV shows, ads, and lyrics that portray
women as brainless bimbos, or worse Shmuley Boteach, the social commentator and outspoken relationship
guru, shares his grave concerns about our society's growing contempt for women. Turn on the television:
Reality TV shows such as The Bachelor, For Love or Money, and Average Joe boost their ratings by showing
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attractive women in competition for one man, one man's money, or both. On a "quest for true love," these
women quickly devolve into a pit of vipers-and millions of Americans tune in each week for more. During
commercial breaks, women are objectified to sell beer, cars, and every other product under the sun. Flip
on the radio: Women are bitches, hos, and gold diggers, at least if you listen to the rap lyrics pumping
out into our mass consciousness. And female pop stars like Britney and Madonna, says Boteach, have
pushed the envelope past provocative and into the downright pornographic. 'Tween girls across the
country follow their lead, and standards for how women should be treated plummet. Perhaps one of the
most troubling aspects of this trend, he says, is women's complicity in their own degradation. Either
they've become resigned to base stereotypes, or worse, they've bought into these mass market values
(hence the deluge of shows like The Swan and Extreme Makeover, on which female contestants insist they
need a new nose, teeth, or boobs to feel a positive sense of self-esteem). "There are strong
consequences," writes Boteach, "in a world where men have no respect for women and women have no respect
for themselves." Greedy gold diggers, brainless bimbos, publicity prostitutes, and backstabbing bitchesare these the stereotypes we want our sons and daughters bombarded by as they grow up? Hating Women
offers a vision of how we can correct this downward spiral-along with a strong argument for why we
absolutely must.

Entitled
Women Who Hate Other Women
ìIt is a great honorÖto write the foreword to such an important book edited by E.J.R. David, filled with
contributions from leading and emerging psychological scholars on internalized oppression. One of the
best features of the book, in my opinion, is that the chapter authorsÖare allowed to share their own
personal experiences and that such experiences are regarded to be just as valid and legitimate as the
ëtheoriesí and ëempirical studiesí that they review.î -Eduardo Duran, PhD 7th Direction Therapy,
Assessment, and Consulting Author of Healing the Soul Wound and Co-Author of Native American
Postcolonial Psychology The oppression of various groups has taken place throughout human history.
People are stereotyped, discriminated against, and treated unjustly simply because of their social group
membership. But what does it look like when the oppression that people face from the outside gets under
their skin? Long overdue, this is the first book to highlight the universality of internalized
oppression across marginalized groups in the United States from a mental health perspective. It focuses
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on the psychological manifestations and mental health implications of internalized oppression for a
variety of groups. The book provides insight into the ways in which internalized oppression influences
the thoughts, attitudes, feelings, and behaviors of the oppressed toward themselves, other members of
their group, and members of the dominant group. It also considers promising clinical and community
programs that are currently addressing internalized oppression among specific groups. The book describes
the implications and unique manifestations of internalized oppression among African Americans, Latinos,
Asian Americans, Pacific Islanders, American Indians and Alaska natives, women, people with
disabilities, and the lesbian, gay, bisexual, and transgender community. For each group, the text
considers its demographic profile, history of oppression, contemporary oppression, common manifestations
and mental and behavioral health implications, clinical and community programs, and future directions.
Chapters are written by leading and emerging scholars, who share their personal experiences to provide a
real-world point of view. Additionally, each chapter is coauthored by a member of a particular community
group, who helps to bring academic concepts to life. Key Features: Addresses the universality of
internalized oppression across marginalized groups in the U.S. and its corresponding mental health and
psychological manifestations Considers how specific groups exhibit internalized oppression in their own
unique ways Provides insight into how internalized oppression influences the thoughts, feelings,
attitudes, and behaviors of the oppressed Highlights promising clinical and community programs

Hating Women
Gender Hate Online addresses the dynamic nature of misogyny: how it travels, what technological and
cultural affordances support or obstruct this and what impact reappropriated expressions of misogyny
have in other cultures. It adds significantly to an emergent body of scholarship on this topic by
bringing together a variety of theoretical approaches, while also including reflections on the past,
present, and future of feminism and its interconnections with technologies and media. It also addresses
the fact that most work on this area has been focused on the Global North, by including perspectives
from Pakistan, India and Russia as well as intersectional and transcultural analyses. Finally, it
addresses ways in which women fight back and reclaim online spaces, offering practical applications as
well as critical analyses. This edited collection therefore addresses a substantial gap in scholarship
by bringing together a body of work exclusively devoted to this topic. With perspectives from a variety
of disciplines and geographic bases, the volume will be of major interest to scholars and students in
the fields of gender, new media and hate speech.
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Women Artists News Book Review
For more than 30 years, Yoga Journal has been helping readers achieve the balance and well-being they
seek in their everyday lives. With every issue,Yoga Journal strives to inform and empower readers to
make lifestyle choices that are healthy for their bodies and minds. We are dedicated to providing indepth, thoughtful editorial on topics such as yoga, food, nutrition, fitness, wellness, travel, and
fashion and beauty.

Yoga Journal
Women's Bodies, Women's Wisdom
A self-help meets memoir about love, hate, and self-discovery in marriage. This is the story of how one
lost and resentful heart found her way back to her husband's by questioning everything she knew about
relationships and herself. In October 2016, Cindy Butler Carbone bared her tale in a blog post called
"How I Stopped Hating My Husband." It exploded in popularity, leading to a career in health coaching,
hundreds of inspired readers, and now a tell-all book. Cindy's touching confessional is for anyone
looking to design a better union, whether you are happily married, facing a divorce, struggling in the
child rearing years, or disenchanted empty nesters. If you've ever wondered "how do I stop hating my
husband" this is how.

How I Stopped Hating My Husband
A revised and updated edition of the longstanding guide that has helped thousands struggling with
emotional eating disorders. Based on the techniques used successfully by Beyond Hunger, a nonprofit
organization dedicated to helping people overcome emotional eating disorders, It?s Not About Food gives
readers the practical advice and inspirational push they need to take care of their bodies, minds, and
hearts and put an end to the roller coaster of dieting and binging. This new edition includes updated
statistics, a new section on the challenges of obesity, and a range of new personal accounts from eating
disorder survivors and advice from the authors? recent Beyond Hunger workshops.

How to Date Men When You Hate Men
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The female trainwreck is a familiar figure to us all: she's Britney Spears shaving her head, Whitney
Houston and Amy Winehouse dying in front of millions. But the trainwreck is as old (and as powerful) as
feminism itself, and Doyle's book is a fierce, intelligent, deeply-researched investigation of a
centuries-old phenomenon. Who is the trainwreck? What are her crimes? And, in an age when social media
makes public figures of us all, what does it mean for the rest of us?

Body Wars
An urgent exploration of men's entitlement and how it serves to police and punish women, from the
acclaimed author of Down Girl "Kate Manne is a thrilling and provocative feminist thinker. Her work is
indispensable."--Rebecca Traister In this bold and stylish critique, Cornell philosopher Kate Manne
offers a radical new framework for understanding misogyny. Ranging widely across the culture, from
Harvey Weinstein and the Brett Kavanaugh hearings to "Cat Person" and the political misfortunes of
Elizabeth Warren, Manne's book shows how privileged men's sense of entitlement--to sex, yes, but more
insidiously to admiration, care, bodily autonomy, knowledge, and power--is a pervasive social problem
with often devastating consequences. In clear, lucid prose, Manne argues that male entitlement can
explain a wide array of phenomena, from mansplaining and the undertreatment of women's pain to mass
shootings by incels and the seemingly intractable notion that women are "unelectable." Moreover, Manne
implicates each of us in toxic masculinity: It's not just a product of a few bad actors; it's something
we all perpetuate, conditioned as we are by the social and cultural mores of our time. The only way to
combat it, she says, is to expose the flaws in our default modes of thought while enabling women to take
up space, say their piece, and muster resistance to the entitled attitudes of the men around them. With
wit and intellectual fierceness, Manne sheds new light on gender and power and offers a vision of a
world in which women are just as entitled as men to our collective care and concern.

No Fat Chicks
The Garden Of Eating
A layperson's guide is organized alphabetically by symptom and instructs women on how to determine if
their conditions warrant medical attention and understand the range of treatments that are available.
Original.
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It's Not about Food
Working Mother
“A stunning debut by a truly gifted writer—an eye-opening read for both liberals and conservatives—and
it could not come at a better time.”—Adam Grant, New York Times bestselling author of Option B, with
Sheryl Sandberg What is the opposite of hate? As a progressive commentator on Fox News and now CNN,
Sally Kohn has made a career out of bridging intractable political differences and learning how to talk
respectfully with people whose views she disagrees with passionately. Her viral TED Talk on the need to
practice emotional—rather than political—correctness sparked a new way of considering how often we
amplify our differences and diminish our connections. But these days even famously “nice” Kohn finds
herself wanting to breathe fire at her enemies. It was time, she decided, to look into the epidemic of
hate all around us and learn how we can stop it. In The Opposite of Hate, Kohn talks to leading
scientists and researchers and investigates the evolutionary and cultural roots of hate and how
incivility can be a gateway to much worse. She travels to Rwanda, the Middle East, and across the United
States, introducing us to former terrorists and white supremacists, and even some of her own Twitter
trolls, drawing surprising lessons from dramatic and inspiring stories of those who left hate behind. As
Kohn confronts her own shameful moments, whether it was back when she bullied a classmate or today when
she harbors deep partisan resentment, she discovers, “The opposite of hate is the beautiful and powerful
reality of how we are all fundamentally linked and equal as human beings. The opposite of hate is
connection.” Sally Kohn’s engaging, fascinating, and often funny book will open your eyes and your
heart.

The Woman Behind the Mirror
Do you feel compelled to eat when you're not hungry? Do you feel guilty and worthless after binge
eating? Would you like to: * Lose weight naturally? * Enjoy the food you most desire? * Forget your
preoccupation with eating and weight? * Discover the freedom of no restraints? * Give up dieting
forever? OVERCOMING OVEREATING makes all this possible, returning eating to its natural place in life,
so that food becomes something to be enjoyed rather than feared. OVERCOMING OVEREATING will help you to
break out of the lonely cycle of diet, binge, recrimination and self-loathing. Both practical and
reassuring, it offers realistic guidance on how to conquer an obession with food and restore your selfPage 9/16
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esteem.

Unafraid of the Dark
We have a lot of expectations about people based on their gender, and when someone doesn't fit into
those expectations it can become difficult to handle, and perhaps even lead to hostility. But chances
are you've met one (or more) transgender person, and not even been aware of it. Erickson-Schroth and
Jacobs debunk the most common myths and misconceptions about transgender issues, bringing together
medical, social, psychological and political aspects of the subject.

Sisters in Hate
Trainwreck
Kids, Carrots, and Candy
Argues that our current attitude towards food is complicated by guilt and fear, and discusses the search
for novelty, the stategies of the food industry, and public obsession with weight loss and dieting

Living with Your Body and Other Things You Hate
The New York Times bestselling guide to physical and emotional wellness for women of all ages--fully
revised and updated for 2020 "A masterpiece for every woman who has an interest in her body, her mind,
and her soul."--Caroline Myss, Ph.D., author of Anatomy of the Spirit "I recommend Women's Bodies,
Women's Wisdom to all women and also to all men who want to understand and nourish the women in their
lives."--Deepak Chopra, M.D., author of Ageless Body, Timeless Mind Emphasizing the body's innate wisdom
and ability to heal, Women's Bodies, Women's Wisdom covers the entire range of women's health--from the
first menstrual period through menopause. It includes updated information on pregnancy, labor, and
birth, sexuality, nutrition, hormone replacement therapy, treating fibroids, avoiding hysterectomy, and
maintaining breast and menstrual health. Fully revised and updated to include the very latest treatment
innovations and research data, and reflecting today's woman's proactive involvement in her own health
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care, this important new edition will help women everywhere enjoy vibrant health with far fewer medical
interventions. Filled with dramatic case histories, Women's Bodies, Women's Wisdom is contemporary
medicine at its best, combining new technologies with natural remedies and the miraculous healing powers
within the body itself.

When Women Stop Hating Their Bodies
In this comprehensive parent-child guide to eating behaviors (from infancy through adolescence) the
authors show parents how to put an end to the eating battles which confront them on a daily basis. This
book will help parent and child put food back into its rightful place. Previously published as
Preventing Childhood Eating Problems (featured in McCalls, Parenting Magazine, Sesame Street Magazine,
Newsweek, New York Times, CNN, The Oprah Show, and many other T.V. and radio shows), Kids, Carrots, and
Candy has a new Introduction that addresses society's current obsession with the "obesity crisis," as
well as updated language throughout the book. This insightful book offers a common-sense, relaxed
approach to healthy eating based on the method of self-demand feeding. Contrary to the belief that
children must be forced to eat what's good for them, to clean their plates, and to avoid all sweets,
Kids, Carrots, and Candy presents evidence that children will naturally self-regulate their eating if
rigid rules are not imposed upon them. By trusting natural hunger cycles and letting children choose
when, what, and how much they eat, food becomes demystified, and a lifetime of fears, fights, and
anxieties around food, weight, and diet are eliminated.

Women's Studies Journal
A former editor of "The New York Times Book Review" describes growing up poor in Chicago in the 1960s
and becoming one of the first Black women at Yale

How to Stop Hating Your Ex
Gender Hate Online
Women are often led to believe that men are the barrier to females successfully breaking through the
"glass ceiling", and that men are the primary reason why women ultimately struggle to succeed in the
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workplace. But, what if it is women who are the ones holding other women back?Women enter the workplace
thinking they will bond with their female co-workers, that their female colleagues are their allies there to help and support each other. Women assume that all women are pro-woman, with the belief that
female co-workers will rally together to break through and triumph over the male-dominated barriers that
exist in the workplace. Women enter the workplace with the impression that hard work will be rewarded
and they will be liked and supported by their female co-workers. Unfortunately, none of that is true-in
fact, it's the complete opposite. Women take note: Little do you know that some of your female coworkers are only there to "help" you out the door. Your female co-worker may want nothing more than for
you to be gone - whatever it takes. She will stop at nothing until you quit or get fired. She'll do
anything to derail your success. A "lost" report? A meeting you "forgot"? Nothing compares to what
awaits you, especially when you encounter a female co-worker that has successfully ousted her female
colleagues for years and nobody has called her out on it. Nothing compares to what awaits you,
especially if she's been doing this for years and no one has stopped her. This is child's play for what
she has in store for you. Did you ever think that the "bad guy" would be a woman? Welcome to the
workplace, where women who hate other women wait to plan your downfall!"Women Who Hate Other Women" is a
must-read guide which explores the unacknowledged issue of women in the workplace who strive to bring
other women down.

Women's Symptoms
Written for activists and educators, this cultural critique of female body image discusses the topic as
it relates to sports, fashion, advertising, and propaganda, and offers practical strategies for those
willing to fight unhealthy or unrealistic female images in society. Original. Tour.

Internalized Oppression
Unworthy
The magazine that helps career moms balance their personal and professional lives.

Moving Away from Diets
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Cuando las mujeres dejan de odiar sus cuerpos
How Not to Hate Your Husband After Kids
A hilariously candid account of one woman's quest to bring her post-baby marriage back from the brink,
with life-changing, real-world advice. "Get this for your pregnant friends, or yourself." --People
Recommended by Nicole Cliffe in Slate Featured in People Picks A Red Tricycle Best Baby and Toddler
Parenting Book of the year One of Mother magazine's favorite parenting books of the year How Not To Hate
Your Husband After Kids tackles the last taboo subject of parenthood: the startling, white-hot fury that
new (and not-so-new) mothers often have for their mates. After Jancee Dunn had her baby, she found that
she was doing virtually all the household chores, even though she and her husband worked equal hours.
She asked herself: How did I become the 'expert' at changing a diaper? Many expectant parents spend
weeks researching the best crib or safest car seat, but spend little if any time thinking about the
titanic impact the baby will have on their marriage - and the way their marriage will affect their
child. Enter Dunn, her well-meaning but blithely unhelpful husband, their daughter, and her boisterous
extended family, who show us the ways in which outmoded family patterns and traditions thwart the
overworked, overloaded parents of today. On the brink of marital Armageddon, Dunn plunges into the
latest relationship research, solicits the counsel of the country's most renowned couples' and sex
therapists, canvasses fellow parents, and even consults an FBI hostage negotiator on how to effectively
contain an "explosive situation." Instead of having the same fights over and over, Dunn and her husband
must figure out a way to resolve their larger issues and fix their family while there is still time. As
they discover, adding a demanding new person to your relationship means you have to reevaluate--and
rebuild--your marriage. In an exhilarating twist, they work together to save the day, happily returning
to the kind of peaceful life they previously thought was the sole province of couples without children.
Part memoir, part self-help book with actionable and achievable advice, How Not To Hate Your Husband
After Kids is an eye-opening look at how the man who got you into this position in this first place is
the ally you didn't know you had.

Woman Hating
An astonishing story that puts a human face on the ongoing debate about immigration reform in the United
States, now updated with a new Epilogue and Afterword, photos of Enrique and his family, an author
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interview, and more—the definitive edition of a classic of contemporary America Based on the Los Angeles
Times newspaper series that won two Pulitzer Prizes, one for feature writing and another for feature
photography, this page-turner about the power of family is a popular text in classrooms and a touchstone
for communities across the country to engage in meaningful discussions about this essential American
subject. Enrique’s Journey recounts the unforgettable quest of a Honduran boy looking for his mother,
eleven years after she is forced to leave her starving family to find work in the United States. Braving
unimaginable peril, often clinging to the sides and tops of freight trains, Enrique travels through
hostile worlds full of thugs, bandits, and corrupt cops. But he pushes forward, relying on his wit,
courage, hope, and the kindness of strangers. As Isabel Allende writes: “This is a twenty-first-century
Odyssey. If you are going to read only one nonfiction book this year, it has to be this one.” Praise for
Enrique’s Journey “Magnificent . . . Enrique’s Journey is about love. It’s about family. It’s about
home.”—The Washington Post Book World “[A] searing report from the immigration frontlines . . . as
harrowing as it is heartbreaking.”—People (four stars) “Stunning . . . As an adventure narrative alone,
Enrique’s Journey is a worthy read. . . . Nazario’s impressive piece of reporting [turns] the current
immigration controversy from a political story into a personal one.”—Entertainment Weekly “Gripping and
harrowing . . . a story begging to be told.”—The Christian Science Monitor “[A] prodigious feat of
reporting . . . [Sonia Nazario is] amazingly thorough and intrepid.”—Newsday

Women Artists News
A groundbreaking book that pulls back the curtain on the terrorist movement no one is talking about
Women's rights activist Laura Bates has been the target of many misogynistic attacks online: from hatefueled Twitter rants to vivid descriptions of her own rape and even death threats. At first, the vitriol
seemed to be the work of a small handful of individual men but over time, the volume and consistency of
the attacks hinted at something bigger and more ominous. As Bates followed the thread of online misogyny
farther into the corners of the internet, the spiral of hateful and toxic rhetoric deepened until she
found an unseen, organized movement of thousands of anonymous men wishing violence (and worse) upon
women—the terrorism no one is talking about. Men Who Hate Women examines the rise of secretive extremist
communities who despise women as Bates traces the roots of misogyny across a complex spider web of
groups extending from Men's Rights Activists to trolls and the incel movement. Drawing parallels to
other extremist movements around the world, including white nationalism, Bates shows what attracts men
to the movement, how it grooms and radicalizes boys, how it operates, and what can be done to stop it.
Most urgently of all, she follows the pathways this extreme ideology has taken from the darkest corners
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of the internet to emerge covertly in our mainstream media, our playgrounds, and our government. Going
undercover on and offline, Bates provides the first comprehensive look at this under-the-radar
phenomenon, including eye-opening interviews with former members of these communities, the academics
studying this movement, and the men fighting back. By turns fascinating and horrifying, Men Who Hate
Women is a broad, unflinching account of the deep current of loathing toward women and anti-feminism
that underpins our society and is a must-read for parents, educators, and anyone who believes in
equality for women. "Men Who Hate Women has the power to spark social change."—Sunday Times
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